
 Barbara Reid Family Bulle�n 
 February 24th Edi�on                                                                 2022-2023 School Year 

 Touchstone Assembly:  We have changed the date of  our February Touchstone 
 assembly to Wednesday, March 1st.  The assembly will begin at 2:30 pm. 
 Parents and guardians are welcome to a�end. 

 Safe Arrival process:  We need to ensure the whereabouts  of students every 
 day, including inclement weather days when transporta�on is cancelled.  Please 
 ensure to let the office know (through EDSBY, iNFORM, a phone call or an email) 
 if your child is going to be absent from school.  It is vitally important that this 
 happens, so that we can ensure the safety of all students.  If a student is absent, 
 and we are unable to connect with a parent or guardian, we are obligated to 
 eventually contact police to help ensure the student’s safety. 

 Pizza and Sub Lunch:  Today  is the last day to order  for the next round of pizza 
 and sub lunches.  Please sign into  school cash online  to complete your order.  If 
 you do not have an account, you can register following the instruc�ons in this 
 link  .  You will need your child’s student number.  LATE ORDERS CANNOT BE 
 ACCEPTED  Thank you for your con�nued support! 

 Lost and Found:  On March 10 at 4pm, all items in  our lost and found will be 
 donated to charity.  If your child is missing something, please ensure that they 
 check the lost and found before this �me. 

 Author visit:  On Friday, March 3rd the one and only  author and ar�st Barbara 
 Reid will be visi�ng our school! She will be giving presenta�ons to the students 
 in Grades 1-3 and visi�ng with other classes, including our junior classes that 
 have been busy learning and crea�ng art pieces using plas�cine. We look 
 forward to welcoming Barbara back and showing her some of the great learning 
 happening at BRPS. 

 Intermediate Girls basketball:  The Intermediate Girls  Basketball Team closed 
 out their season at Stouffville District Secondary School yesterday. Although the 
 team didn’t advance past the round robin, they had great defence! They 
 represented Barbara Reid P.S. well showing great heart and school spirit! Thanks 
 for a great season! 

 Sesame free school:  We would like to remind everyone that, due to allergies, 
 we are a sesame free school.  Please refrain from sending food items with your 
 child that contain sesame.  Thank you for your a�en�on to this ma�er. 
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 Every “One” Counts in Grade 2: 

 Junior Artwork: 

 Learning Fun in Kindergarten: 

 Dates to Remember: 

 February 

 1-28 - Black 
 History/Excellence 
 Month 

 24 - Last day to order 
 pizza lunch and sub 
 lunch 

 March 

 1 - Touchstone assembly 
 (2:30 pm) 

 1 - School Council (7:00 
 pm) 

 3 - Author visit (Barbara 
 Reid) 

 13-17 - March Break 

 February Touchstone 
 Focus 

 Words Ma�er: 

 We speak up to prevent 
 bullying and 
 discrimina�on. 


